
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

6. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received a report on relevant matters.  The Board resolved to confirm the draft submission 

on the Urban Development Strategy, which had been previously circulated to members. 
 
 Members noted that a meeting for all elected representatives was now proposed to be held on 

Saturday 24 February 2007 and requested that the timing of this be reconsidered in view of the special 
Board meeting to be held at 1.30 pm on that day. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



